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Full Name: Mary Lynam-Miller

Is this your first time running for 
public office?

No

If not, how many terms in 
current/previous offices?

1 term

What position are you running for? O'Fallon District 90 Board member

Current Profession/Occupation Executive Director

Please list public offices previously 
held:

O'Fallon District 90 Board member

In 300 words or less, please tell us other information you'd like the public to know about you. 
This is not required, but you may want to address: 1. The most significant challenges facing the 
office you're seeking and what you'd do to overcome them. 2. What single change you'd make in 
your area of responsibility. 3. Why you feel you're more qualified than your opponent(s) 
I came to O’Fallon in 2007 as a member of a military family. In 2011, we made the decision to choose 
O’Fallon as our forever home. We had twins and we knew we wanted them to get the quality education that
O’Fallon District 90 offers. I’m passionate about education and I believe every child deserves a learning 
environment that is innovative, supportive and inclusive.

As a candidate, my vision is simple: to ensure that our schools are places where students thrive 
academically, socially and emotionally. With five years of experience on the O'Fallon District 90 Board and 
two years of work with the Laverna Evans PTO, I understand the challenges and the incredible 
opportunities we face in preparing our children for the future.

Effective collaboration with stakeholders is essential for creating positive change. I'm proud that during 
my tenure on the board:
- As part of the contract negotiations team, I worked to continue to offer competitive compensation to our 
teachers to recruit and retain top talent.
- As a Health and Safety committee member, I have supported security advancements including adding 
the Raptor system for volunteer background screenings and safety renovations to our buildings.
- As Chair of the Finance committee, I am proud that we have brought onboard a Chief School Business 
Official to help maintain a high level of accountability to the taxpayers of O'Fallon and allocated resources 
to begin badly needed repairs and renovations in our buildings and on our playgrounds.

As a parent and board member, I will always prioritize what’s best for our students. With your support, I 
look forward to continuing this important work for our schools and our community.


